FAQs dbeut Scuba VRS

What are the dates of your VBS?
June 23™-27th (Sunday-Thursday). Thursday is Family Night!

What ages can come to VBS?
We will take kids in Pre-K (age 3 and potty-trained) all the way up to kids
who just completed 5" grade.

What are the times for VBS?
6-9pm nightly, Doors will open for check-in at 5:30 on Night 1.

Are parents allowed to come to VBS?

We encourage parents to come to our Fintastic Finale each night. You can
park in the large lot and walk in. We’ll have plenty of parent seating in the
sanctuary.

Do you accept cards at the VBS store?
Yes. We will accept cash and card at the store. There is a 3% fee to use a
card.

What kinds of things do you sell at the store?
Shirts, glow items, hats, water bottles, backpacks, light-up items, watch for
God bracelets, and lots of other awesome items!

How much money will my child need?

Our items range in price from $1 to $20. We're also collecting money for
missions through Operation Kid to Kid. Any amount that you’d like to give
toward that is greatly appreciated.

Do you provide dinner?

Yes, we provide a full meal each night. Menu items include pizza, chicken
nuggets and macaroni and cheese, corndogs, and hamburgers

| need to get a new car tag. What should | do?

You can stop by the church office during business hours. Our office is
located at 172 N. Blvd. West, Macclenny. Our check-in team will also be able
to give you a new car tag. Please park and walk in to the Main Sanctuary
Lobby to request one.

Can my child bring a friend?
Yes! Friends are welcome. A parent or guardian will need to park and walk
in to register them.

Do you offer a drop off line?
Yes, parents can use our drop off line beginning on night 2. Please follow the
traffic map on our website. The entrance is on Ohio Avenue.

What are the pick-up options?
Parents may park and walk in to pick up their child. We ask walk-in parents
to arrive by 8:30. Children will be released to them at the front of the stage.

Parents may also use the drive thru line. The line entrance is on Ohio
Avenue. Parents must have a car tag provided by the church in order to use
the pick-up line. If you need a car tag, please stop by the church office.

What is Family Night?

On Thursday, we invite families to join us in the Main Sanctuary at 6pm to
celebrate everything God has done at Scuba VBS. We will sing songs, show a
video, and wrap up with our favorite Sing and Play crew. We’'ll also have a
photo booth for pictures and cupcakes as you leave. Our VBS store will be
open in case you’'d like to grab some last minute merch.




Have a question we didn’t answer? Send us a message on our
Facebook Page (Christian Fellowship Temple)!




